
Announcements - January 15, 2021 

 

7 and 8th Grade: Locks are still available to be purchased for $6 during lunches. 

Bald for Bucks is happening this year! We will hold our event on Wednesday, May 26th. More 

information will be coming soon. 

All students please check your emails!! We need your help in choosing a cover for the yearbook. There is 

also a link to submit pictures for the yearbook and a link to purchase a yearbook. Don’t miss out on the 

memories! 

Miss Taylor or administration will walk around Thursday and Friday morning during HR to get the 

numbers from each HR teacher.  

GO BILLS 


